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Washington Public Power Supply System
P.O. Box 968 3000GeorgeWashingtonWay Richland, Washington 99352 (509)372-5000

September 22, 1982

Docket 50-508

Mr. D. G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

Subject: WNP-3 FSAR DISTRIBUTION

Reference: Letter D. G. Eisenhut to R. L. Ferguson,
" Acceptance Review of the Application for
an Operating License for WNP-3", dated
August 20, 1982

In accordance with the distribution lists attached to the referenced
letter, copies of the FSAR, General Information P.eport and Environmental
Report for WNP-3 were sent to the Regional Radiation Representative of
the U. S. Environmental Protection Agency, Rexion X in Seattle.

We were recently advised by EPA, Region X that they had no need for the
FSAR (including the Emergency Preparedness Plan and Fire Protection
Evaluation) and General Information Report. These documents were
subsequently returned to us.

The purpose of this letter is to advise you that we have deleted EPA,
Region X from our distribution list for future FSAR and General Information
amendments. A copy of our letter to Region X is attached for your
information.

Very truly yours,
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G. D. Bouchey, Manager
Nuclear Safety & Licensing

GCS/sm gooI
Attachment

cc: NS Reynolds D&L w/a

9210010020 820922
PDR ADOCK 05000500
H PDR

|



.

Washington Public Power Supply System
*

P.O. Box 968 3000 GeorgeWashingtonWay Richtand, Washington 99352 (509)372-5000

Septenter 21, 1982

Regional Radiation Representative
U. S. Environmental Protection Agency
Region X
1200 6th Avenue
Seattle, Washington 98101

Gentlemen:

Subject: FINAL SAFETY ANALYSIS REPORT FOR NUCLEAR PROJECT NO. 3

In accordance with instructions which we received from the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission, a copy of the Final Safety Analysis Report
(FSAR) and Environmental Report (ER) for our Nuclear Project No. 3 was
sent to your office. On September 8,1982, Mr. Ed Cowan of your
office called to advise me that the FSAR had been received, but was
not needed by your agency. The FSAR, including Emergency Preparedness
Plan, Fire Protection Evaluation and General Infonnation document has
since been returned i.o my office.

This will acknowledge that we have deleted your agency from the
distribution list for future FSAR amendments. You will receive future
amendments to the Environmental Report only, which you have retained.

Very truly yours,

,b'

*

G. C. Sorensen, Manager
Licensing Programs
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cc: DG Eisenhut NRC
NS Reynolds D&L
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